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Dear Academician Revalski,

Dear Colleagues,

The Romanian Academy and its Presidium congratulate the Bulgarian Academy of

Sciences and the entire scientific community of your country on the occasion of the jubilee,

the 150th Anniversary of the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences founding.

Over the years, the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences has achieved outstanding results in the

most advanced scientific fields and areas of human knowledge. The Bulgarian Academy of
Sciences has contributed greatly to the development of both the science and the Bulgarian
nation.

We are particularly pleased to note that close professional contacts traditionally unite
scientists of our Academies. The two Academies are inextricably linked to the fact that the

Bulgarian Academy of Sciences was established in 1869 in the town of Briila, Romania.

The Bulgarian Academy of Sciences and the Romanian Academy have had a long time
fruitful cooperation within the framework of the bilateral agreement and we hope that it
will continue to be carried out through our projects and initiatives.

We take pride in having your Academy as a long-term cooperation partner and we also
hope to explore new ways of joint actions in the future.

On the day of your important anniversaryr w€ wish you and all the Members and the staff

of your Academy health, plenty of success, new scientific outcomes and achievements.

Vivat, crescat, floreat!

Acad. Ioan-Aurel Pop
President of the Ro

12 October 2019


